( Special Meeting 2014 Budget Hearing )

Minutes of the Fire District No. 4, Public Hearing of January 14%, 2014

The January 14™, 2014 special meeting was opened by board President Dwayne Jensen,
commissioners in attendance were, Hughes, Roman, Pawol, and Klose. The two
accountants and attorney were not present or required to attend this meeting. The pledge
of allegiance was said followed by a moment of silence.

Public Hearing:

Mr. Hughes, read the complete 2014 budget for Fire District No.4, and there were no
questions from the public on the new budget , so president Jensen, asked for a motion to
accept the 2014 budget without any changes,and to offer the budget to the voters at the
annual Fire District election to be held on February 15™, 2014. All five commissioners
voted yes to adopted the budget resolution.

Adjournment: Motion to adjourn, Jensen, seconded by Roman, all were in favor, meeting
adjourned at 7:18 P.M.

Respectfully Submitt
Robert J. Pawol, Secretary

Fire District No. 4, Keasbey



